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	Cheadle Neighbourhood PPG Meeting Notes

	Date:
	Tuesday 5 September 2018
	Time:
	13.00 – 14.00pm

	Location: 
	Heald Green Health Centre

	Present:
	George Rogers, Jenny Smith, Dr Carmel Morris, Dr Nick Saxena, Christine Morgan(note taker) – Heald Green; Jack Thomas, John Houghton, Dr Viren Mehta – Cheadle Medical Practice. Viaduct Care Wellbeing navigator – Genna Heal.

	Apologies:
	Dr Penny Owen & Dr Sarah Griffiths-Heald Green; Dr Peter Carne, Louise Ellis & Sylvia O’Brien- Gatley Medical Centre; Chloe Chesters – Cheadle Medical Practice.

	1.

2.

3.

4.

5.
	Welcome & introductions

Everyone introduced themselves and one of the new Wellbeing and self-care navigators from Viaduct Care joined us too.

2. 

The agenda was agreed and it was noted that unfortunately Gatley surgery hadn’t been able to send anyone today, due to staff absences and illness but that they were interested in future collaboration between Heald Green, Cheadle and themselves.
3.

· PPG update from each centre
Jack, John and Viren described how their PPG was running currently with a core membership of about 15 and how they had recently run a fundraising event for a piece of equipment for the practice. Meetings are attended by practice staff as well as the PPG volunteers and views shared together.

George, John, Carmel, Nick and Jenny contributed thoughts and views on the current running of the PPG at Heald Green which has been running for 27 years but is struggling to get new volunteers now. Heald Green PPG now holds 4 meetings a year which have a health talk as the main focus with any local business discussed at the end.

Common issues identified are:

· Under representation of wider patient group, particularly younger people & BME 

· Timing of meetings could exclude some people

· Need for a concerted effort to support people who have diabetes and for diabetes prevention activities

· Need for gaining wider views beyond core PPG members so consideration given to running digital network to supplement this

· Need to share activities, groups etc which already exist in the Cheadle area so people can have information and access to groups such as walking, cooking, digital support etc(Jenny mentioned a pram pushers group)

· Opportunities for publicity to include some of the existing Facebook groups such as Heald Green Community, SK8 etc
Collaborative opportunities
It was agreed to share any relevant events across the three centres and everyone present was open to further collaborative opportunities. Viren informed the group that his practice was going to take part in recruiting and training volunteer health champions and he would share experience/progress with us.
Fundraising
Jack and Cheadle had had recent experience in undertaking further fundraising and were considering doing more, maybe focused on a specific item needed. At Heald Green this was not felt to be a current priority.e of
Date of next meeting : 

To Be Confirmed via Doodle poll but aimed to be early December on a Tuesday from 1.00 – 2..0pm at Heald Green Health Centre
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